




 

 

 

July 1, 2022 

Dear HYTEST Distributors:  

I hope this letter finds you well and your business thriving as we hit the midway point of the 

2022 calendar year.     

As you may be aware, each brand under the Wolverine Worldwide portfolio operates 

individually.  This letter is pertaining to your HYTEST Branded products. 

I am writing you regarding continued increased costs associated with all areas of the business, 

both domestically and overseas.  The largest of these cost increases include factory labor 

wages, rising fuel costs both domestic and abroad, and increased material/component pricing.  

As this remarkable global inflationary environment continues, I wanted to inform you it will 

impact our wholesale and retail pricing model beginning Jan 1, 2023.  

HYTEST Brand will honor current wholesale prices for orders shipped by 12/31/22.  All orders 

shipped after 12/31/22, regardless of order date, will be invoiced at the new 2023 prices.  

Please see attached 2023 pricelist.  Our current intentions are to make this the single wholesale 

price increase for Wolverine Brand in 2023.   

On January 1, 2023 MSRP and iMAP will also be adjusted to coincide with the new 2023 

wholesale prices.      

Please do not hesitate to contact your HYTEST Account Manager or myself with any questions.   

Sincerely, 

 

Karry Johnson 

VP/GM HYTEST 
 
 






